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April 11, 2025 

 

Sent to: nancygalaski@gmail.com  

Dear Nancy Galaski, 

 
RE: Proclamation Request - May 1, 2025 - Guillain-Barré Syndrome (GBS) and 

Chronic Inflammatory Demyelinating Polyneuropathy (CIDP) Awareness Day 
 
On behalf of the Town of Newmarket Council I am pleased to recognize May 1, 2025 as 

Guillain-Barré Syndrome (GBS) and Chronic Inflammatory Demyelinating 

Polyneuropathy (CIDP) awareness day. 

 
Thank you for submitting your request and for your contributions to the community.   
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 

 
 
John Taylor 
Mayor 
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